
From: Saunders, Joseph@CHP
To: rbanuelos@aqmd.gov
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse; Mora, Leah@CHP
Subject: KH– Environmental Document Review – SCH # 2020110225 -- Due to Lead Agency by 12/15/2020
Date: Thursday, December 3, 2020 2:37:57 PM

Good Afternoon,

Southern Division CHP has reviewed your project and determined there will be "no impact to our Area's local
operations and/or public safety by SCH #2020110225 was identified." 

Thank you,

Joseph Saunders, Sergeant

Southern Division
Staff Services
411 N. Central Avenue, suite 410
Glendale, CA 91203
(818) 240-8200
(818) 240-1496 (fax)
Email: jcsaunders@chp.ca.gov
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